
NOTICE OF VACANCY 
ON THE 

BOARD OF DIRECTORS 
OF THE 

TWENTYNINE PALMS WATER DISTRICT  

Please take notice that Anita “Suzi” Horn has resigned from the Board of Directors 
of the Twentynine Palms Water District effective August 1, 2023.  There is now a 
vacancy on the Board of Directors. 

Pursuant to Government Code Section 1780, the Board of Directors may, within 60 
days of August 1, 2023, appoint a successor for the office of Director. 

A person appointed to the office of Director must be a resident of and registered 
voter in the District.   

Anyone interested in being appointed is required to submit a letter of interest 
and/or a resume setting forth a brief summary of the person’s interest, 
qualifications, and background.  Letters of interest and/or resumes should be 
personally delivered or mailed so that they are received at the District office no 
later than 4:00 p.m. on Friday, September 1, 2023.  Letters of interest and/or 
resumes should be delivered or mailed to the following address: 

Matthew Shragge, General Manager 
Twentynine Palms Water District 

72401 Hatch Road 
Twentynine Palms, CA 92277-2935 

 
 

The Board of Directors will appoint a candidate at a regular meeting 
to be held at 4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, September 27, 2023. 

Please direct any questions to Matthew Shragge at 760-367-7546. 
 

 
 
 
 

 

 


